
 

 

Our ref: DEL/CMA 
 
July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y6 Parents’ meeting  
 
As you already know, you are invited in on Monday 8th July 2019 at 5.30pm to 6.15pm to meet with 
senior leaders and year leaders who will explain what will happen during transition week and answer 
any questions you have.  The event will take place in the New Building and refreshments will be 
available on arrival. On the evening, we will let you know who your child’s form tutor is and how you 
will be able to contact them in September.  We also hope to be able to give you timetables for 
transition week so you can see when they need PE kit. 
 
We suggest if possible not bringing your son/daughter as we plan to meet with you in classrooms and 
we will run out of room if everyone turns up; and we are giving you the opportunity to ask any 
questions. However, we do understand that childcare can be a challenge for some parents and we 
would rather have you present than you miss out, so if necessary do bring them along. 
 
Transition Week 
We are excited to welcome your child to Dinnington on 15th July 2019 for our transition week.   
 
Students should arrive by 8.30 am and the day will begin with an assembly in the hall.  They should 
wear the Dinnington High School uniform including the blazer. We will, of course, allow students to 
remove their blazer during the day if it is too hot.  Ties will be issued in the morning; you can purchase 
more from reception if you wish.  Students should ensure they bring their PE kit with them on the 
relevant day; this can be their new DHS kit or what they currently wear for PE in primary school.   
 
If you have been unable to buy all the uniform prior to the summer please let us know on 
transition@dinningtonhigh.co.uk and we will ensure your child’s form tutor and year leaders are 
notified. We do have some loan stock available if necessary.   
 
We will provide children who are eligible for free school meals with a lunch during transition week. 
We are liaising with primary schools about this. All other children should bring a packed lunch with 
them.   
 
School will close at 12 noon on Friday 19th July and re-open to students on Wednesday 4th September, 
starting at 8.35 am.  
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Year Leaders, Mr Williams and Mrs Kenny, are currently visiting students in primaries to introduce 
themselves to the children.  Please do not hesitate to contact them if you have any further questions 
by emailing transition@dinningtonhigh.co.uk and indicating that it is for them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss D Elsdon 
Vice Principal 
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